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April 19, 1976 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

Any questions concerning the MeznorandUlTI to the Heads of Departznents 
and Agencies and the Message to Congress on the footwear industry 
should contact: 

Mr. John Donaldson 
Office of the Special Trade R epresentat ive 
Phone: 395:4647 
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